
 

Bill Numbers SB-738 and SB-457 

 

I am adamantly opposed to any interference by the state in the prerogatives of towns and villages 

throughout CT.  The right of determining the education of our children is one of our local rights and not 

to be usurped by Hartford!   

Thus I am strongly opposed to the bills being forwarded (or floated) by Senator Looney (SB-738) as well 

as the one by Senator Duff (SB-457) to consolidate our schools and I urge you to kill it before it is too 

late and CT sinks deeper into the abyss. 

If, contrary to the voter’s wishes, the bills are not killed and the citizens concerns are simply ignored, I 

will never, ever vote for any Democrat again as long as I live and would move of CT at the earliest 

possible opportunity. 

Respectfully, 

 

Peter Wrampe 

98 Pipers Hill Road 

Wilton, CT 06897 

 

ttps://www.cga.ct.gov/asp/CGABillStatus/cgabillstatus.asp?selBillType=Bill&bill_num=SB457

